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Dear Jami MacNeil

| am writing to address my great concern of the environmental impact an expansion at the Rockland Harbor will

create. Because | have pictures included | created a pdf (attached) with my comments and pictures of the pollutants
that already exist and appears to be getting worse year-after-year. Instead of addressing this (seems like there has been
a blind eye to the waters lately), Rockland is now considering taking action that will only make this worse.

Please read my full statement with pictures in the attachment.

Thank you for allowing me, and others to speak out.

Sincerely,

Karen Meunier

(410) 703-3456
meukam13@gmail.com



